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TO:         The Senate 

FROM:    Michael Nusbaumer 

DATE:     14 March 2002 

SUBJ:      Budgetary Affairs Subcommittee biennial report to the Senate 

DISPOSITION: To the Presiding Officer for implementation 

Whereas, the faculty is currently experiencing a decline in state resources and an increasing 
workload through enrollment increases; and 

Whereas, the distribution of scarce resources is a key element in faculty performance and 
development; and  

Whereas, a similar practice has been voluntarily undertaken in the past; 

Be it resolved, That the Budgetary Affairs Subcommittee issue a biennial report to the Senate 
regarding the changes in staffing across the major categories of employment at IPFW; and  

Be it further resolved, That the Budgetary Affairs Subcommittee include in the biennial report to 
the Senate any notable changes in funds allocated across the major budgetary/administrative 
categories reflecting levels of faculty support, student services, physical facilities, and 
administrative activities.   

 


